From: Robbie Collins

To: State Development, Natural Resources and Agricultural Industry Development Committee

Subject: Submission on the Mineral Resources (Galilee Basin) Amendment Bill 2018

Date: Thursday, 10 January 2019 7:25:59 AM

Dear Chair and Committee Members

It is clear that we need to be phasing out Coal as a major source of energy. We have much to protect and to do so requires investment in other technologies. Opening areas like Galilee Basin does not seem a sensible option at this point in time. I would ask that your deliberations lead to support for the Mineral Resources Ammendment Bill 2018.

Yours sincerely

Roberta Mary Collins

--

With love for life Robbie Collins Freelance Imaginateur

--

With love for life Robbie Collins Freelance Imaginateur